Dear HOA Members,

We are excited to offer the option to receive official HOA communications electronically, providing a more efficient and environmentally friendly way to stay informed. Examples of official communication would be notices of official meetings and any electronic/ voting information. Our goal is to transition to 100% paperless - which will save hundreds of dollars in paper and postage costs.

If you would like to opt in to receive official HOA communications via email, please complete and return the following form to the board by October 11th, 2024.

HOA Member Information:

- Name:
- Address:
- Email:

Anthony Walter

• Phone Number:

Opt-In Request:
I hereby request to opt in to receive official HOA communications electronically.
Signature:
Date:
By opting in, you will receive official communications along with important notices, reminders, and updates directly to your email inbox. Please ensure that your email address is accurate and up-to-date. This means that you will not receive communication via mail.
Thank you for your participation!
Sincerely,
Alan Zanski
Tricia Kaye